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Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ...... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 

Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

155 County Road 24 ●  Wayzata, MN 55391  ● 763-473-7901 ●  Fax: 763-745-3488 ●  www.hnoj.org 

May13, 2018  •  7th Sunday of Easter  •  The Ascension of the Lord  •  Mother’s Day 

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact                 
Frank Renshaw at 763-745-3484 
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Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

I would like to extend my greetings and best 
wishes to all the moms joining us today at 
Holy Name of Jesus. It is a joy to honor you 
on this special day. You are a blessing to 
your family and to our parish family in ways 
beyond words. I hope this day is filled with 
joy for you. 
 

Since Easter Sunday, the first reading proclaimed at Mass has 
been taken from the New Testament. More specifically, in the Acts 
of the Apostles, St. Luke tells the story of how the Church grew 
through the evangelizing work of the Apostles. It was on the day of 
Ascension that Jesus commissioned them to go out and make 
disciples, baptize, and pass on everything he taught. They were to 
be witnesses of all that Jesus did and taught. Our Lord also gave 
them the assurance that He would be with them at all times. It was 
on Pentecost that the Holy Spirit would descend upon them with an 
outpouring of gifts. 
 

The Holy Spirit, given to the Apostles, provided them with 
everything they needed to carry on the work of the Gospel. Today, 
that same Holy Spirit will be conferred upon members of the 
sophomore class through the Sacrament of Confirmation. Today, 
our young people, along with their family and friends, will gather at 
the Cathedral to celebrate their Confirmation.  Please keep them in 
your prayers.  
 

I always marvel at how the work of the Gospel continues in our 
day. I am grateful to so many of you who help our parish realize its 
vision of making 21st Century disciples. The time and expertise 
offered in liturgy and worship, along with gifts offered in service of 
the formation in our faith, and the time given to responding to the 
needs of our sisters and brothers, all contribute to the ongoing 
work of the kingdom. Throughout the month of May, many of the 
programs offered to elementary, middle school, and high school 
students end so that the transition to summer programming can 
take place. I would like to take a moment to thank each of you for 
your commitment to the awesome privilege of making Jesus known 
and loved.  
 

Have a good week! 

Father Steve Ulrick, Pastor 
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Honor your mom, grandma, godmother or any other special person who has 
“mothered” you! A Community Caring for Life will be selling “Thanks, Mom, 
for Life” roses for Mother’s Day, May 12 and 13, after all Masses. Look for 
our table in the gathering space to get your perfect rose for mom for just $5. 
All proceeds will go to North Side Pregnancy Options, Southwest Options 
for Women and Birthright to assist mothers and babies in need. 
 
 

For more information, contact A Community Caring for Life secretary, Karen 
Karn, at kekarn@comcast.net or 763-551-0968. 
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The Senior Committee has planned the following events.   
Mark your calendars and plan to join us for some fun 
fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at 763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris Kostelc  
 

Wednesday, May 16: Attend “Guys and Dolls” play at the OLD 
LOG Theater, 1 to 3 p.m. Cost of tickets is $25. We will car 
pool from HNOJ. Please sign up at the front desk. 
 

Thursday, June 28, 10:30 a.m.: Special Mass for Seniors and 
Soul Sisters with Anointing of the Sick. Picnic lunch to follow in 
the Good Samaritan Center.  $5 donation suggested. We will 
unveil our plans for the coming year as well. Join us for some 
fun!                       
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We have a collection of little stuffed FROGs that are excited to go on summer 
adventures! They are adorned with a cute blue t-shirt bearing our new HNOJ logo and 
the words “Full Rely on God,” thus FROG. 
 

All we ask is that you take pictures of FROG on your travels and share them to our 
HNOJ Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram pages with the hashtag #HNOJFROG.  
Whether your travels take you to an ice cream shop, or the zoo, a mountain hike, or 
the cabin, FROG is waiting to accompany you. FROG is especially looking forward to 
being photographed (with or without you in the picture) at the cathedrals and churches 
on your travels.  FROG doesn’t even mind being the subject of a short article about a 
faith experience for the bulletin either! 
    

There are a limited number of FROGs, so we ask that each household please adopt 
ONE FROG. Please note that FROG is not meant for children under 3 years old.  
FROGs will be available after Masses Sunday, May 20, while supplies last. What will 
you name your FROG? 
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Scripture of the Week 
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Holy Name of Jesus is thrilled to be the recipient of a 
professional development grant from the Catholic Community 
Foundation (CCF). This grant was made possible by the 
Foundation's many donors who have, over the past 25 years, 
invested in the future of our community by supporting 
permanent endowments at the Foundation. These 
endowments grow over time and provide grants to worthy 
recipients every year…forever. 
 

The Catholic Community Foundation, located in St. Paul, is 
committed to supporting the spiritual, educational and social 
needs of our community. For more information on the 
Catholic Community Foundation go to www.ccf-mn.org. 
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The Christpower 
mission trip makes  
a real impact. On 
our church. On our 
community. On us.  
 

In collaboration with 
our sister church 
Ascension, 
Christpower is a 
weeklong mission trip for high school teens and adults in our 
own hometown.  We live, work, pray and play for one week at 
the Church of the Ascension in North Minneapolis while 
serving at work sites each day.  Register at the discounted 
price of $200 by May 15, $230 after. Final registration 
deadline June 15. Visit hnoj.org/christpower for more details 
and registration. 
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Sunday, May 13  
THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD  
ACCL Rose Sale After all Weekend Masses  

  2:00 p.m.  Rite of Confirmation at the Cathedral  
  
Monday, May 14  
  7:15 a.m.  Prayer-Study Group  
10:00 a.m.  Senior Bible Study  
  4:30 p.m. Cursillo - ES - Small Group  
  6:00 p.m. Baptism Class  
  7:00 p.m. Barb Stender  
  7:00 p.m.  HN Knitters  
  7:00 p.m.  Lector Rehearsal  
  7:30 p.m. NPH Prep Meeting  
  
Tuesday, May 15  
10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study - KH  
  7:00 p.m.  Praise Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m. Men's Basketball  
  7:15 p.m.  Men’s AA  
  
Wednesday, May 16  
10:00 a.m.  Women's Bible Study  
  1:30 p.m. Parents' Small Group  
  7:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m. SH CREW  
  7:15 p.m. Divorced Women's Small Group  
  7:30 p.m. Pints and the Padre - at Rock Elm  
  
Thursday, May 17  
  7:15 a.m. 3rd Thursday Hospitality  
  7:15 a.m. Deacon Joe Bible Study  
  7:15 a.m. P. Serreyn Bible Study  
  7:30 a.m.  Career Transition Group  
  9:15 a.m. Mothers of Preschoolers (MOPS) 
10:00 a.m. Book Club  
  4:15 p.m. Walking Taco Sale until 6:15 p.m. 
  5:30 p.m. School Spring Concert  
  6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m. Bible Study - M.L.  
  7:30 p.m. Contemporary Choir  
  8:00 p.m. Young Women's Small Group  
  
Friday, May 18  
  8:00 a.m.  Grandparents' Day  
  9:00 a.m. School Mass  
  
Saturday, May 19  
  8:00 a.m. VIRTUS Training  
  6:30 p.m.  Cursillo 
  
Sunday, May 20  
PENTECOST SUNDAY  
  8:30 a.m. Sunday School  
10:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
10:30 a.m.  Sharing & Caring Hands Lunch -  
  Off Campus  

Just as the apostles were called to share the Good News 
of Jesus’ Resurrection and Ascension, so are we. The 
Lord worked through them, He will work through us, too.  
  

What are the accompanying signs that will confirm our 
work? We will be filled with a Spirit of wisdom and 
knowledge of Him. We will live in a manner that is 
humble, gentle and patient, bearing with one another in 
love. Others will be drawn to unity with us and with the 
one Lord. 
  

Are we ready to stop “standing and looking up at the sky” 
as the apostles did and take action?  �

“But they went forth and 
preached everywhere, while the 
Lord worked with them and 
confirmed the word through 

accompanying signs.”  
   

Mk 16:20) 
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This Pentecost, we can celebrate the season with artists, live 
music and ethnic food at the FaithfulArt exhibition during the 
ART-A-WHIRL® weekend at St. Clement Catholic Church in 
Northeast Minneapolis. 
 

Father Spencer Howe is now serving the good people of St. 
Clement, one of four Holy Cross campuses in the Northeast 
Minneapolis Catholic Community.  St. Clement offers 
extraordinary stained-glass windows that you can tour during 
the weekend. 
 

Don’t be surprised to see other familiar HNOJ faces there.  
FaithfulArt was founded by HNOJ parishioners Renee 
Hickman, her husband Jon, and Eric Bjorlin; follow their 
Facebook page at Facebook.com/FaithfulArtTwinCities. Nate 
Reinhardt from Sonar, our director of Liturgy, will be making 
an appearance on Saturday night. Father Paul Kammen also 
served at HNOJ. 
 

Artists:  
Renee Hickman — Cross-making art evangelist of 
HandmaidArt 
Jon Hickman — Photography 
Eric Bjorlin —Painting, drawing, and printmaking 
Lucienne Schroepfer — Quilts 
Anne Marie Klobe — Jewelry 
Mary Henseler — Jewelry 
Courtney O'Leary — Jewelry 
Fr. Paul Kammen — Photography 
Tre’ Hagg — Photography 
Kathy Rennie — Cloisonne rosaries made by underground 
Chinese nuns 
 

Musicians: 
Friday 7:30-9:30 p.m. — Chris Kasen, jazz 
Saturday 7-9 p.m. — Nate Reinhardt from Sonar, followed  
by Luke Spehar 
Saturday and Sunday — Joe Macko, accordion 
 

Ethnic food: 
Saturday afternoon & evening — Polish food, fried perogies 
Sunday — El Riendo Taco Truck 
 

Date & Hours 
Friday, May 18 — 5 p.m. -10 p.m. 
Saturday, May 19 — Noon—9 p.m. 
Sunday May 20, Noon—5 pm 
 

Location of St. Clement Catholic Church — 901 24th Avenue 
NE, Minneapolis 55413 
 

ART-A-WHIRL® is an open studio tour in Northeast 
Minneapolis showcasing the work of NEMAA members.  
 

ART-A-WHIRL® is a federally-registered trademark of 
NEMAA.  
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What is VIRTUS® and why do we need to attend? 
 

Adult volunteers in this Archdiocese who have ongoing 
contact with minors or vulnerable adults are required to 
attend a “VIRTUS: Protecting God’s Children for Adults” 
session.  This session is free and open to parents, 
grandparents, aunts, uncles and anyone interested in 
the protection of children and youth and vulnerable 
adults.  
 

The VIRTUS session consists of a presentation of 
printed materials, videos and group discussion. Among 
other things, VIRTUS attendees will learn to recognize 
the signs and symptoms that indicate a child is being 
abused or exploited in some way, environmental factors 
to be aware of in the physical space of the parish or 
school, how abusers operate and things parents can do 
to help educate their children about how to respond to 
inappropriate behavior. The video also includes 
information on abuse of vulnerable adults. A typical 
session is 2 ½ hours.  
 

To pre-register for this session, please visit 
www.virtus.org. It is very important that you pre-register 
to make sure your attendance is counted. It also lets the 
archdiocese contact you if your session is canceled.  
 

If the session at HNOJ does not work with your 
schedule, please feel free to choose another session 
listed on www.virtus.org. If you would like more 
information about VIRTUS, please contact Michele 
Kirchoff at mkirchoff@hnoj.org  or visit 
www.archspm.org  and click on “Protection of Children 
and Youth Initiative.”  
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Holy Spirit Academy's Graduating Class of 2018 
cordially invites you to their 

Baccalaureate Mass and Commencement Exercises 
with Monsignor Aloysius Callaghan 

on Thursday, May 24 beginning at 6 in the evening 
at St. Henry's Catholic Church in Monticello, MN. 

Reception following ceremony  
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Made with Vatican support and approval, Wim Wenders’ new documentary is intended to be a personal journey with Pope 
Francis, rather than a biographical documentary about him. The Pope’s ideas and his message are central to this 
documentary, which sets out to present his work of reform and his answers to today’s global questions. The documentary 
will be playing at the Plymouth Grand Theater near Holy Name of Jesus for opening weekend May 18, as well as six other 
theaters in the Minneapolis area.  






